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MEMORANDUM 

TO: 
Early Learning Coalition Executive Directors   

FROM: 
Cari Miller
DATE: 
September 11, 2023
SUBJECT: 
Approved revisions to Rule 6M-4.620, Florida Administrative Code
On August 23, 2023, Florida’s State Board of Education approved revisions to Rule 6M-4.620, Florida Administrative Code. This rule is critical to implementing health and safety standards for providers that participate in the Florida Department of Education’s School Readiness Program. This rule change impacts licensed, registered, license-exempt, public and non-public schools and informal providers that are contracted to provide the School Readiness Program. Revisions include:

· Clarifying health and safety requirements by revising outdated language and aligning with, but not duplicating, the Florida Department of Children and Families’ health and safety requirements.
· Streamlining and consolidating regulations, replacing eight forms with two forms; and

· Adding pediatric first aid and cardiopulmonary resuscitation (CPR) components to required training to comply with Child Care and Development Funds subsidy program requirements.

New Health and Safety courses are being developed to include these revisions. Courses will be available January 1, 2024. To comply with federal regulations, all School Readiness child care personnel must complete these two new Health and Safety courses by June 30, 2024:
· Health and Nutrition in the School Readiness Program 
· Safety Practices in the School Readiness Program

These courses will count toward child care personnel annual in-service training. If you have questions about these trainings, contact DEL.questions@del.fldoe.org. 
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